
 
 

COMMUNITY NEEDS MEETING 
We Want Your Input! 

The Portland Consortium, which includes the City of Portland, City of Gresham, and Multnomah County, is collecting 
community feedback regarding housing, infrastructure, economic and community development needs to help establish 
priorities for the 2024-2025 CDBG & HOME Action Plans.  Input will be collected at the following Community Needs 
Hearing and through the community survey linked below.   
 

 
City of Gresham & Multnomah County Community Needs Hearing 

Thursday, November 16, 2023, 5:45 P.M.–7:45 P.M. 
Multnomah County East Building 

Sharron Kelley Conference Rooms A & B 
600 NE 8th Street 

Gresham, OR 97030 
 

To register in English 
https://tinyurl.com/CommunityNeeds2023  

 
Para registrarse en Español 

https://tinyurl.com/Necesidades23 

 
Dinner will be provided for attendees.  Please RSVP as soon as possible, but no later than Monday, November 
13th, 2023.  
 
The City of Gresham and Multnomah County are committed to providing meaningful access.  To request on-site childcare, 
translation, interpretation, modifications, accommodations, or other auxiliary aids or services, call 503-618-2814 or email 
Rachel.Nehse@GreshamOregon.gov at least three days prior to the meeting. 

 
Annual Action Plan Community Feedback Survey 

Stakeholders who cannot attend the hearing or those who have additional input to share are encouraged to provide 
feedback via the written survey: https://tinyurl.com/CommSurvey2023 

 
Alternate Opportunities for Public Comment 

Written comments may also be submitted to Rachel Nehse at Rachel.Nehse@GreshamOregon.gov or Gresham City Hall, 
Community Revitalization, 1333 NW Eastman Parkway, Gresham, OR 97030. 
 
Comment cards are available on the City of Gresham website in English, Spanish, Russian, Vietnamese and Simplified 
Chinese: https://greshamoregon.gov/Community-Revitalization/  
 
 


